Henry, Genna

From: Wynn Wheldon
Sent: 20 July 2015 11:31
To: Planning

Subject: rRef 2015/3564/P -

Application number 2015/3564/P
1F Parsifal Rd
NW6 1UG

Dear Mr Gracie

Having now ascertained the location of 1F Parisfal Road, we wish to object to the proposed work. There are
two specific reasons for our objection. The first is that the work will lead to a serious diminishment of

light. The second is to the dangers of a precedent being set for five-storey building. In addition we do not
relish the idea of being overlooked quite so closely as the plan proposes. Given that permission for the
wooden-clad extension that presently exists was built without consultation, and that necessary changes took
many years to be effected, we are concerned that the Council should take these objections seriously.

Yours sincerely

Wynn Wheldon

Wynn Wheldon
33 Lyncroft Gardens
London NW6 1LB




